
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Central Maine Power’s 
Proposed New England Clean Energy Connect (NECEC) Project 

Notice of Continuance of Public Comment Period 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

Land Use Planning Commission 

The Department of Environmental Protection (Department) and Land Use Planning Commission 
(Commission) published notice of a public hearing on the New England Clean Energy Connect 
(NECEC) project in accordance with applicable State laws and rules. The hearing was held April 1-
5, 2019, in Farmington, Maine, as part of a joint hearing with the Commission (the Commission’s 
portion took place April 2, 2019). The hearing was continued, jointly with the Commission, for an 
additional day on May 9, 2019. Pursuant to the 15th Procedural Order, the Presiding Officers have 
reopened the record to take evidence and testimony on the Applicant’s amendment to revise the 
project’s location in the area near Beattie Pond in Franklin County. This reopening to gather 
additional evidence is needed to evaluate the proposed alternative route outside of the Recreation 
Protection (P-RR) subdistrict at Beattie Pond. The record will remain open for members of the 
public to submit evidence and written comments pertaining to the amendment of the proposed 
route until November 26, 2019.  

Evidence and comments may be sent by e-mail to Jim Beyer at NECEC.DEP@maine.gov or may 
be sent to Jim Beyer, DEP, 106 Hogan Road, Suite 6, Bangor, ME 04401. 

Comments relevant to the Commission’s review of the Site Law Certification should be directed to 
Bill Hinkel bill.hinkel@maine.gov or 22 State House Station, Augusta, ME 04330. 
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